All,

In order to best accommodate press needs for the rest of the Term and to deal with the growing
number of reporters here for the remaining Court days, we have decided to implement the following
change to our procedure. This will go into effect tomorrow, Thursday, June 21.

Only Supreme Court credential holders will pick up opinions in PIO’s Room G-42. Opinions will be
distributed to all other reporters in Room G-49 (PIO’s document room). We will open the far door in the
Pressroom (near the FOX cubicle) to allow additional access to the Pressroom for reporters coming from
G-49. Reporters who go to the Courtroom will be handed opinions as usual from G-42 immediately
following the Court session. Members of the public interested in picking up copies of the opinions will
receive them from G-49 after all of the opinions have been announced and provided to press.

Please let us know by 4 p.m. today your news organization’s plan for coverage of the remaining Court
days. Who, if anyone from your news organization, will be in the Courtroom? Seating in the Courtroom
will be Plan B (the first two rows reserved for hard pass holders) unless otherwise noted on a credential
provided by PIO. Will you be in Room G-42 or in the Courtroom? Will you have an additional person
drawing from Room G-49? We’d like to get a count for planning purposes, and names, if possible. All
press in the Courtroom, in PIO, and in the Pressroom must have current press credentials. Also, please
note that electronic devices and cell phones may not be used in PIO (including G-42 and G-49) or in the
Pressroom in the vicinity of G-42 during the announcement of opinions.

Please pass this information on to anyone from your news organization who will be at the Court on
opinion days. Thank you.
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